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Obviously for your children to make the most out of their time in school you 
need to be as fully informed as possible about what is being studied over the 
term. 
With this in mind we have put together this short curriculum newsletter to guide 
you in supporting your child. At the same time, you may have interests and 
expertise in certain areas that could be put to use in school. Please contact us if 
you have questions, resources or personal skills that may be of use. 

 
This term we will be studying: 
English 

 

Story writing: Dreams and Flashbacks 
Biographies 
Playscripts 
Formal letter writing 

mathematics Ratio; Algebra; Decimals; Fractions, decimals and 
percentages; Area, perimeter and volume; Statistics 

Science Electricity 
Light 

History Leisure and Entertainment in the 20th century 

Geography Completion of South American country projects 

Religious 

education  

Life Journeys  
(focus Hinduism and Islam) 

Art Famous artists from 20th century  

Design 

technology 

Electronic Choices boards 
 
 

Computing Coding – Robots in the real world and APPs for a 
purpose 
 

Physical 

education 

Gymnastics and Dance  

Music Charanga – Plastic Project – focussing on the music 
of rap. 

RHE Relationships – Family, Friends, Respect 
Too much selfie isn’t healthy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

arrangements 

for homework 

and other 

home tasks 

will be 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spelling homework for all groups 
Mrs Barbosa’s group and Ms Summerlin’s group 
given out on Tuesday, back in on Monday. 
Mrs Wicks’ group given out Tuesday, back in on 
Tuesday 
Reading Groups 
Groups meet once a week and tasks set accordingly. 
Maths 
Ms Summerlin’s group given out Wednesday, 
returned Monday. 
Mrs Barbosa’s group and Mrs Wicks’ group given 
out Thursday, returned Tuesday. 
N.B. Parents please check homework diary and sign 
weekly.  
Other homework tasks will be set when 
appropriate. 

 

A few routines and 

dates that you need 

to remember (These 

are scheduled 

sessions, however 

due to weather etc. 

sessions can take 

place on other days, 

so keep kit in all 

week. 

 

PE 
6S on Tuesday and Wednesday until half 
term then Wednesday and Friday. 
6B on Wednesday and Friday until half 
term then Tuesday and Wednesday.  
 
Pupils with long hair should have it tied 
back. All jewellery should be removed.  
During cold weather, children can wear 
black jogging bottoms and a jumper. Pupils 
should also have a spare pair of socks and a 
plastic bag (for wet/dirty trainers) in school 
at all times. 
Children may bring water in a named bottle 
for use in the classroom during the day. 

 

extra-curricular 

activities  

Hockey                         Irish Dancing 
Cross Country              Gymnastics 
Football (after half term) 
Street Dance 

 

Field trips, visits, visitors and 

practical work that may happen 

during the term 

None this 
term 

 

Staff who are 

working in Year 6 

this year 

Mrs Barbosa                         Mrs Spence 
Ms Summerlin                      Mrs Vaughan 
Mrs Wicks                            Madame Dale 
Mrs Fane                              Mrs S West      
Mrs Owen 

 


